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Correction

The safety of commonly used vitamins and minerals [Correction]
Aust Prescr 2021;44:209

First published 5 November 2021

https://doi.org/10.18773/austprescr.2021.060

The article on the safety of vitamins and minerals (Aust Prescr 2021;44:119-23) has been corrected. 
View corrected article.

In the ‘Vitamin A’ section of the main text, it incorrectly states that toxicity can occur with regular 
ingestion of more than 100,000 IU daily. This should read “Vitamin A toxicity can occur with regular 
ingestion of more than 10,000 IU daily”. The information on vitamin A toxicity in Box 1 is correct.

The Transparency Score is explained in New drugs: 
transparency, Vol 37 No 1, Aust Prescr 2014;37:27.

At the time the comment was prepared, information 
about this drug was available on the websites of the 
Food and Drug Administration in the USA, and the 
European Medicines Agency.
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